THANK YOU!

Kim Mead, Heather Peacock and Brenda Stenson are sending a huge THANK YOU to all who donated,
volunteered and supported the St. Catherine’s Tea on November 16™. In spite of the rain, people came
out (some even in their Afternoon Tea bonnets!) for a cup of tea and some great conversation. It is so
good to just come together and enjoy each other!

The Craft Table and the Home Baking Table will be open after church on Sunday — so there is still time to
show some support and get a little shopping done.

This Bev London original will be donated to one of our annual
Christmas Hamper families. Just imagine a young girl’s face when
she opens this on Christmas morning!

We would like to raise some Outreach money for this and already
have $100.00.

Kim, Heather & Brenda are challenging the Parish to make it
$500.00! You can also donate to this on Sunday.




